
SANGSTER NEWS 

A BIG Thank-You 
to:  

 Our handball team coaches – 

Mrs. Arnott, Ms. Van Dyk, Mr. 

Baxter, Ms. Roesler, and Ms. 
Lee-Radigan. 

 PAC and Linda Baxter in 

particular for organizing the 
collection of student and staff 

comfort kits. Thank you to the 
Division 1 and 2 students, 
along with Ms. McFarlane, for 

collecting the kits and 
organizing them in the 
emergency container.   

 PAC and the parent 

community for all their work 
fundraising to provide 
resources, fieldtrips, and class 
funds to teachers. THANK-
YOU for making our school an 
amazing place to be! 

Get the 

Sangster App    

1. Download at the “App 

Store” or “Google 

Play.” Search for 

“Sangster.” It’s free! Or 

visit the website at 

sangsterelementary.appazur.com 

2. Tap the menu button and sign-up. 

3. Tap “Classes” in the menu, then tap the 
gear to select your classes (please note – 

not all teachers will be using the app, but the 
school will use it to send out whole-school 
notifications). 

4. Tap “Groups” in the menu, then tap the 
gear to select your clubs and teams. 

5. In the menu, tap the gear with your name 
next to it, and pick how you want to receive 

notifications. 
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    Coming up in November 

       November 8th – PAC Meeting at 6:30 (childcare provided)                       
November 9th – Remembrance Day Ceremony at 10:30 in the gym    
November 9th – Hot Lunch                                                                 
November 12th – Remembrance Day recognized (no school)           
November 13th – Photo re-take Day                                                  
November  15th - School Swim Day – Group A (Div. 1, 4, 6, 7, 9, 11) in 
afternoon                                                                                            
November 22nd – Early dismissal at 11:53 for Learning Conference 
November 23rd - Non-instructional Day (no school for students)              
November  29th - School Swim Day – Group B (Div. 2, 3, 5, 8, 10) in 
afternoon                                                                                           
November  30th – Hot Lunch 

                           Please check the app or website calendar for December dates. 

Newsletter 

Sangster October Bulletin Boards! 

Principal’s Message 
October flew by! We completed successful Fire, 
Lockdown, and Earthquake drills last month and were 
very pleased with student behaviours and their 
understanding of the importance of these drills. Handball 
season is in full-swing as we have played a few games, 
participate in noon-hour practices, and are looking forward 
to our Jamborees at the end of the month! Our monthly 
assemblies have been exciting as we explore themes of 
the Seven Sacred Teachings. October’s theme of courage 
was celebrated with an inspiring presentation by our 
special guest, Susan Simmons. Susan shared her story 
about open-water swimming and living with multiple 
sclerosis. 

Reminder: 
Learning Conferences (parent
-teacher-student conferences) 
will take place on November 
22nd. This year, we will be 
having parents sign-up online 
for their conference times. 
Sign-up will begin on Novem-
ber 5th. Please see the      
attached document for sign-up 
instructions.  

sangster.schoolappointments.com 


